Date:

March 21, 2012

To:

Mayor, Vice Mayor and City Commissioners

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Florida Inland Navigation District Grant Application



Agenda Item

_____________________________________________________________________

The resolution on the March 27, 2012 agenda is an approval for the administration to submit an application to the Florida Inland Navigation District (FIND) to seek funds from their Waterways Assistance Program (WAP) to assist in the construction of the redesigned marina (phase II).  

The application seeks $2.5 million in funding, which represents 50% of the expected construction costs.  WAP rules require a 50% cash match for requested funding.  The application uses the Broward Boating Improvement Program (BBIP) proposed grant award in the amount of $1,367,400.00 as part of the city’s match.   

The FIND grant request is greater than the BBIP grant request due to the inclusion of the replacement of the seawall that runs along the marina site.  The following is summary of the funding plan for phase II of the marina project:
Estimated project cost 


$5,000,000

Funding sources

Broward Boating Improvement Program

$1,367,400

FIND (requested)*





$2,500,000

Florida Boating Improvement Program


Forthcoming grant request*


$   500,000

City Funds **






$   632,600

* 
Funding requests have not yet been approved.

**  
The city’s contribution will vary depending upon the level of funding from grantor agencies. 

